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Respected Madam/Sir,
The meetings between the PG students (JR-1) and the IRC (Institutional Research Committee) were conducted between
241h to 27th November to discuss their research proposals for dissertation.

PG students/guides who wish to seek further clarifications on the same may meet the IRC on 3rd/4th December
with prior appointment.

To seek an appointment for meeting, kindly send an e-mail to research@mitmimer.com (by 4pm, 2nd Dec) along with the
preferred date/time & contact number.

Regards.

Secretary,
Dept. of Clinical Research & Incubation Centre,
MIMER Medical College, Talegaon Dabhade, Pune
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